
Date: Tue, 05 Mar 2002 14:23:36 -0400
From: Robert Chambers <janbob@hfx.eastlink.ca>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: Hello

Mr. Mandaville

I have just finished organizing the data Rick Scott and I collected from
6 selected lakes in the Wooden's River Watershed.  I would be happy to
share that data with you for use in your excellent data base.  I'm
anxious for your advise on some matters concerning Sheldrake Lake.
Would you please call me, at you convenience, at 876 2695.

Robert Chambers, Ph.D., F.C.I.C.
Professor of Biochemistry


